LINCOLN LAGERS NEWSLETTER

December 2006 Issue

Bob Catherall, rookie editor Patty Wood, rookie graphics artist

NEXT MEETING

The January 2007 meeting of the Lincoln Lagers Homebrew Club will be held at the home of Brian and Janet Allison on Saturday January 6th at 6:00 p.m., 2500 South 78th Street. This meeting will be the annual potluck. As always, spouses and family are welcome to come. From 76th and Van Dorn turn north onto 76th, then immediately turn right at Roose that will curve around and turn into 78th Street.



BEER QUEST

The next Beer Quest is going to be Lager beers. As always, should make for another interesting contest. Once again, there is a nice mix of new and returning brewers for this one. More info at www. empyreanbrewingco.com The date for this is Sun. Feb 25th



CONGRATULATIONS

A big congratulation goes out to Bryon Belding for winning the Winter Ale competition with his Belgian Specialty Ale. There was some very tasty competition in this one and Bryon won out by 11 points over second place, this was Bryon's first Beer Quest entry.

Bryon's recipe went on tap at all Lazlo's and FireWorks at the end of December.

December 2006 Issue Page 2



BEER STYLES

Results of the Preliminary Shootout Judging for the Lincoln Lagers

The first round was held at the December meeting at the home of Brian and Janet Allison. In Category 2 Pilsner, there were 4 entries. Brian Allison swept the division with a CAP and a Northern German Pilsner.

In Class 11 English Brown, there were also 4 entries. A mild brewed by Mitch Larsen and a Northern English Brown brewed by John Tennity advanced.

In Class 14a IPA, there were 8 entries. Beers brewed by Shawn Suhr and Mitch Larsen advanced.

In Class 22 Smoke and Wood Aged Beers, there were 6 entries. A Smoked Honey Nut ale brewed by Doug Finke and a Bourbon Barrel Imperial Porter brewed by Dave Oenbring advanced.

In the BDB Class, there were 12 entries. An Imperial Stout brewed by Shawn Suhr and a Barleywine form the Meister/Tennity team advanced.

The finals will be held Sunday January 8, 2007 at Upstream in Omaha. Zac will inform us as to which location and time.

We will hold elections at the Jan. meeting for new club officers.

Come to the meeting and nominate your favorite Lager.

If you know someone who is not getting the newsletter please let me know. We are working on getting the list updated and automated through our website. Thanks to Brian Allison for setting up the newsletter so it can be sent automatically through his server. This will also make it super easy to maintain our mailing list. He took the time to input everyone's email address! Also, thanks again to Brian and Dave Meister for all the time and effort they have put in to the web site. If you would like to add a name or be removed from the list, send an email to news-subscribe@lincolnlagers.com.

Support Your Local Home Brew Club

Dues are \$25 per year and include the monthly newsletter. You may join or renew at the next meeting. Be sure to include your e-mail address and phone number.

Visit our website: www.lincolnlagers.com